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happy friday riverside families!
Thank you to all the dads and fathers �gures who came to this
year's Fathers Walk! We had a HUGE turnout this year and
everyone enjoyed outdoor and indoor games, LEGOS,
playground fun, and of course donuts and juice for the adults.
Thank you for participating in this special event and we look
forward to hosting next fall.
 
School Picture Day forms went home with kids last week and this week. Picture Day will be
held on Monday, September 30th. All students are allowed to dress up on this day. Students
will not be permitted to wear hooded sweatshirts, shirts, etc. for picture day. All students must
adhere to district shoe policy and wear closed toed shoes.
If you are in need of a photo form extras are available in the main o�ce.
 
We hope that everyone has a wonderful weekend and continue to enjoy the end of summer
warm weather!
 
Ms. Gamble and Ms. Kama-Starr

Facebook @SchoolRiverside

riverside social media handles

14601 Montrose Avenue
Cleveland, Ohio 44111
 
Instagram: @riverside_cmsd

RiversidePTC@yahoo.com 216-838-6700

clevelandmetroschools.org/R…

http://facebook.com/RiversideSchoolPTC
http://www.twitter.com/@SchoolRiverside
https://s.smore.com/u/a31b677baa1d666693d0be6c297b8f5d.jpg
mailto:RiversidePTC@yahoo.com
tel:216-838-6700
https://www.clevelandmetroschools.org/Riverside
https://s.smore.com/u/a357d6a18c485d67fbec3f2099670f66.jpg


https://s.smore.com/u/d396e0c2bed473d1153234e15618fc05.jpg
https://s.smore.com/u/1c4f62e6ea84824f28baed2a3db1e973.jpg
https://s.smore.com/u/36bd2d6e4a2654c96dd99a11e30a909e.jpg


this week's lunch menu









dismissal safety reminder
Morning Drop Off
Please see the following:
 

Do not park in the staff lot, unless there is an available
parking spot. If dropping your child off, you must �nd a legal street zone to park in.
Blocking teacher cars and illegally parking in the lot will not be tolerated. In the case of an
emergency, vehicles would not be able to enter our lot. Please adhere to these rules!
Starting on Monday, all parents must use the Montrose Main entrance and report to the
o�ce to sign in. No parents will be permitted to use the Glencliff Ave entrance. All
parents must drop their children off at the cafeteria doors.

 
 
Afternoon Dismissal
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Please see the following:
 

When picking up your child, please DO NOT direct them to walk in front of cars or in
between cars in order to get in vehicles.
Please ensure you are parked along the curb when picking up your child. This is for the
safety of all of our students and families.
If picking up on the Glencliff side, all cars must be parked in legal spots and walk to get
your children
All students MUST use the crosswalk. Please do not direct your child to cross in the
middle of the street

 
 
The goal of our dismissal is to get all students home safely in a timely fashion. When cars
stop in the middle of the road waving students to get in the car this poses serious safety
concerns. Please follow our dismissal guidelines and expectations.
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